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Lochgoilhead 
PA24 8AE 

 
6th March 2019 
 
 
The Secretary     
Cormonachan Woodlands Association 
Cruach House 
Carrick Castle 
PA24 8AF 
 
 
Dear Douglas 
 
We would like to offer our support to the CWA for the proposed 
Upper Cormonachan Paths Project.  This project has the potential to 
be an excellent tourist attraction for the area, as well as providing the 
local community with an enhanced network of pathways and viewing 
points,  previously unavailable other than to the most hardy of hill 
walkers. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Donald and Lorraine Kamsley 


